
Public Service Electric and Gas Company P.O. Box 236 Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 

Nuclear Department 

Ref: LCR-84-08 

November 2, 1984 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
u. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operations Reactors Branch 1 
Division of Licensing 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

ADDITONAL INFORMATION 
REQUEST FOR AMENDMENT 
FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE DPR-75 
UNIT NO. 2 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 
DOCKET NO. 50-311 

As a result of the recent generator failure at Salem Unit No. 
2, we have decided to refuel the unit during this current 
outage. The unit is scheduled to return to service on April 
1, 1985 to commence cycle 3 operation. 

Our letter dated October 15, 1984 transmitted a request for 
amendment to Facility Operating License DPR-75 for Salem Unit 
No. 2 (LCR-84-08). This request concerned a revision to 
Technical Specifications, Appendix A, Section 3.2.2, revising 
Figure 3.2.2, 11 K(Z) Normalized Fo(Z) as a Function of Core 
Height". Expedited review of this amendment is requested to 
facilitate our scheduled return to power operation on Salem 
Unit No. 2. 
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The Energy People 

Sincerely, 

• A. Liden 
Manager - Nuclear 
Licensing and Regulation 
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• 
Mr. Steven A. Varga -2-

C Mr •. Donald C. Fischer 
Licensing Project Manager 

Mr. James Linville 
Senior Resident Inspector. 

Mr. Frank Cosolito, Acting Chief 
Bureau of Radiation Protection 
Department of Environmental Protection 
380 Scotch Road 
Trenton, New Jersey 08628 

Honorable Charles M. Oberly, III 
Attorney General of the Stat~ of Delaware 
Department of Justice 
820 North French Street 
Wilmington, Delaware 19801 
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